
Wooburn & Bourne End Neighbourhood Area Application 

The application 

Wooburn and Bourne End Parish Council submitted an application for a 
Neighbourhood Area on 27 November 2014. The application covered the entirety of 
the parish council area, and was subject to a consultation under the Neighbourhood 
Planning (General) Regulations 2012, which ran between 3 December 2014 and 30 
January 2015. This consultation period was longer than the minimum six weeks set 
out by the regulations, to take account of the intervening Christmas and New Year 
period.  

Consultation 

The consultation generated a total of 3 responses. Two of these were in support of 
the application, and the third was noting the application and wishing to be informed 
of next steps in relation to the Neighbourhood Plan.  

Decision 

The responses have been considered and noted, but it is not considered that they 
give rise to objections to the area as applied for or that there are any other 
substantive issues or grounds for objection to the proposed area. Wycombe District 
Council has therefore proceeded with designation of the Neighbourhood Area as 
applied for.  

 


